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Welcome from the Tyler Aggie Moms! I am Ka 
Latham ’80 and it is my honor to serve as the 
2018-2019 President. My husband, Greig, an a 
juniors at A&M and our two sons, Garrett ’08 
aStuart ’11 really made us happy with their 
college choice!  Both our boys were members   
Jock Company in the Corps of Cadets and were 
commissioned into the US Army. 
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Looking forward to next year and all the fun to come in 
2019!!  In January we have Joseph Johnson, Gardens 
Manager of The Gardens at Texas A&M University. 
Circle your calendar for January 17!  
 
We will honor our 2018 Aggie Graduates in  February  
at our 70th  Anniversary Celebration, a night with Music, 
Food, Fun and Fundraising including Silent and Live 
Auctions and a Wine Pull! This is a wonderful event 
celebrating the history of our club and the promise of 
our future! More details in this newsletter.  
 
Other opportunities to build our scholarship fund include 
a Panera Event in January and the annual garage sale, so 
clean out those closets! Watch for updates and 
announcements about our upcoming events. 
 
May the blessings of family fill your hearts as we 
celebrate the Reason for the Season! God Bless Us, 
Everyone! 
 
Katie Latham ’80 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
Tyler Aggie Moms meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 

6:30 p.m. 
Pollard United Methodist Church 

3030 New Copeland Road 
Tyler, TX  75701 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Important Dates for 2019 
 

January 17, 2019 – 6:30 General Meeting at Pollard  
January 25-26 – Federation Winter Meeting & Workships 
Texas A&M Hotel and MSC 
February 16, 2019 – Tyler Aggie Mom’s Club 70 Years and 
Beyond Celebration at TASCA, Whitehouse, TX 
February 21, 2019 – Moms’ Night Out at Movies – Stay 
tuned for more inforamtion…  
February 22-24, 2019 – Aggie Mom Camp in College Station 
March 11-15, 2019  - Spring Break    
 
 
 
 

         

  

Howdy and Happy Holidays! It’s a 
wonderful  time of year that we 
helped usher in aboard the Smith 
County A&M and Tyler Aggie 
Moms’  Float in the  Annual Rotary 
Christmas Parade and the Christmas 
Party at El Charro. 
 

 
 

https://tylermoms.aggienetwork.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1444433282504390/
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No exceptions!  Applicants should pay close 
attention to the eligibility requirements and 
application guidelines.  
 
https://tylermoms.aggienetwork.com/forms/scholar
ship-app/ 
 

Tyler Aggie Mom’s Board 2018-2019 
President Katie Latham         214-726-2733 

VP at Large Rebecca Mohr 903-312-2466 

Recording Sec. Jessica Knowles 903-714-2508 

Corresponding Sec. Deana Attaway 903-571-6189 

Treasurer Kim Park 903-520-3814 

Membership Tracye Martin 903-539-3592 

Programs 
 

 

Fundraising 
 

 

Hospitality Martha Jane Wallace 903-529-2174 

Publicity Norma Lawson 903-312-0277 
Parliamentarian & 
Goody Bags Renee Wright 903-530-4907 

Historian Janelle Betts 903-316-3181 
 
We still have a few spots open if anyone would like to help on the Board. 
Auction Chair (or Co-Chairs) are needed for the 70th Celebration. If you 
are interested, please contact our President, Katie Latham. We will also 
have opportunities for short term projects. 

Panera Bread gives back January 14 all day. 
Please show newsletter via paper or cell phone at 
counter so a percentage of the proceeds will go to our 
scholarship fund.   

 

AGGIE MOM CAMP
FEBRUARY 22-24, 2019 

Join us for Aggie Mom Camp to meet other Aggie Moms and have a wonderful weekend in Aggieland!  
Deadline January 18.  

Who:  All Aggie Moms! 
What:  Aggie Mom Camp 2018-19 
When: February 22 – 24, 2019 
Where:  College Station 
This Year’s Theme: “From Howdy to Here” 
View the Aggie Mom Camp 2018-19 Information  
View, Download and Print the Aggie Mom Camp Registration Form  
 

Congratulations to Joleen Doke and Wendy Milam 
deserving winners of our annual Christmas raffle!  

Congratulations to our December 
Graduates!  

Garrett James 
Olivia Johnson 

Brett Martin 
Courtney Merrell 

Tim Schmitt 
Will Swinnea 

https://tylermoms.aggienetwork.com/forms/scholarship-app/
https://tylermoms.aggienetwork.com/forms/scholarship-app/
https://aggiemoms.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/AGGIE-MOM-CAMP-Save-the-Date.pdf
https://aggiemoms.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/AGGIE-MOM-CAMP-Save-the-Date.pdf
https://aggiemoms.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/09/AMC-2019-Registration-Form.pdf
https://aggiemoms.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/09/AMC-2019-Registration-Form.pdf
https://aggiemoms.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/AGGIE-MOM-CAMP-Save-the-Date.pdf
https://aggiemoms.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/09/AMC-2019-Registration-Form.pdf
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AGGIE MOM BRAGS… 

Do you have a brag about your Aggie?  Please email us at tyleraggiemoms@gmail.com  
 

Katie Latham had an impromptu reunion as her son was returning from a deployment in support 
of the Border. CPT Stuart Latham ’11, Commander, and Alpha Company 4-3 Assault Helicopter 
Battalion “Spiders” flew their Blackhawks in formation over Kyle Field prior to the LSU game! 
They then flew to Tyler and had BBQ at Stanley’s!  
 
Photo 2:  L to R- CPT Stuart Latham '11 and Will Torres'11 
 

Congratulations to Joni Farmer – her Aggie son Travis got married over 
Thanksgiving weekend.   

Tracye Martin is a new grandmother! It's a girl named Harper Blake Dobbs. 
Class of 2040.  Congratulations! 

mailto:tyleraggiemoms@gmail.com
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HELP NEEDED  

“Bonfire” Wine Pull 
 
 
Please bring a bottle or bottles worth at least 

$12.00 or more to January meeting. We will 

wrap them and place them on a frame so that 

they look like BONFIRE! (see picture) We need a 

few REALLY Nice bottles (75-100.00) so people 

have incentive to purchase the chances! 
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A few of the photos sent to us when Aggie’s received Goody 
Bags!  A special thank you to Renee Wright for taking the 
lead on this committee and making sure our Aggie’s received 
Goody Bags!   
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Tyler Aggie Moms 
joined with Smith 
County A&M Club in 
the Annual Rotary Club 
Christmas Parade on 
November 29th.  It was 
a fun event for the clubs 
and the public!  
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Join us ALL DAY on  
Monday, January 14,  2019 

Panera will give back 20% of the proceeds for  
Our Scholarship Fund! 

Print this and pass it out to your friends! We can’t  
Promote on the premises, but we can do it everywhere else! 

Let’s make some DOUGH!! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Tyler Aggie Moms 
P.O. Box 8936 

Tyler, Texas 75711 
 

Public Facebook page (Tyler A&M Mothers Club) and a closed Facebook page (Tyler Aggie Moms)  
Website:  www.tyleraggiemoms.com. 

If you have questions, please email us at tyleraggiemoms@gmail.com. 

http://www.tyleraggiemoms.com/
mailto:tyleraggiemoms@gmail.com

